
 

 
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School        Tel: 02072747687                         Executive Headteacher 
Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk        Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                         Acting Head of School   
                  Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS 
                        
       

 

16/04/2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in a Year 3 & 4 football tournament 
 
DATE: Thursday 25th May 
VENUE: Kennington Park  
TIMINGS: 
Leave school – 9.15 
Return to school – 2.45 
 

 
Please confirm on Scopay if your child can attend. 

  
Please ensure that your child comes wearing their P.E kit. Children should bring trainers or 
indoor football shoes and must bring shin pads in order to play.  

 
As always, we cannot guarantee the weather, so please ensure that your child also has a 
warm, waterproof coat. We will confirm the location nearer to the event. 

 
Please provide packed lunch for child if your child does not get free school meals.  
 
I will be accompanying the children. If you would you like to volunteer to accompany the class 
on this trip, please indicate this using Scopay. 
 
Please note that registering your interest does not confirm you will be attending the trip. 
Parents must be DBS checked and will be contacted by the school office. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Hirsch (Y4 Teacher and PE Lead) 
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